
 

Cherry:   Ronnie & Hugo 
Apple:   Nathan & Amayah 
Chestnut:   Alice & Jacob 
Sycamore:   James & Elvie 
Maple:   Cohen & Tommy 
Elder:     Isabelle & Isabela 
Oak:      Poppy & Kasey 
 

10th October 2022 
7th November 2022 
5th December 2022 
9th January 2023 
6th February 2023 – Safeguarding Visit 
6th March 2023 
17th April 2023 
8th May 2023 
5th June 2023 
3rd July 2023 

 School Council shared their feedback from the Safeguarding Visit by Jo Howell from CAT – Children recalled the 
questions they were asked about fire drills, lockdowns, safety in school, whether children feel safe and who 
trusted adults are within school. Children also told Jo about the NSPCC / PANTs workshops held and anti-
bullying week. 

 School Council talked about how school is involved in the community, recycling in school and we also talked 
about future events including discos, cake sales and careers in the future. 

 School council members are asked to make sure that teachers are reminded to: 
o Check worry boxes;  
o Look after sports equipment buckets; 
o Talk about school council between meetings 
o Award anti-bullying ambassadors within their class and give out stickers 

 School council members will continue to share the pupil voice about issues and activities in school  

 School council members will continue to work towards the school’s: Healthy School’s Award 

 To finalise school lunchtime and playground rule posters made in autumn term with Mrs Grainger 

 To develop work around Healthy Schools Award & Heathy Food Ambassadors  

 To work with Mrs Grainger to identify the different careers that adults have within our community. 

 Feedback and pupil voice from school events between council meetings: Mrs Cadman will pass to Mrs Grainger  
 


